
 

 

 

C/O.  David Jones    Rory Truell 

IFSW Elections Officer   IFSW Secretary General  

 

Sent to: davidnjones@peopleneedpeople.org.uk; rory.truell@ifsw.org  

 

2nd March, 2022 

Re. 2022 IFSW Regional Vice President 

Dear David & Rory,  

The Board of Directors of the Irish Association of Social Workers at its Board meeting 

on the 21st of February 2022 approved a motion supporting the nomination of John 

Brennan for election to the position of IFSW Regional Vice President for Europe.  

Please find attached a copy of the minutes from the February 21st Board meeting.  

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact our office 

at the email address provided below.  

Sincerely, 

    

Vivian Geiran      Aine McGuirk 

Chair of IASW       Vice-Chair of IASW 
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